Holiday Lighting 2021

Donation Form: Bright Lights for Bright Memories

In Memory of:	
In Honor of:	
From:	Donation Amount:

Thank you from the CGH Auxiliary for supporting the Holiday Lighting Project. These lights truly brighten the winter days for both patients, families, and employees.

*Make checks payable to CGH Auxiliary

Address:

*riake cnecks payable to 66H Auxiliary *Please return with your donation to the Auxiliary Office

Mail to: Manager of Volunteer Services CGH Medical Center 100 E. LeFevre Road Sterling, IL 61081